/ Coventry Youth for Christ Prayer & Newsletter /

November News





We've moved!

We have moved into a new office at Queen's Road Baptist Church this month!

We are thrilled to be back in the city centre and to have this space as our base. For those of you who have known CYFC for a while, you'll know that QRBC used to be our base and it is great to be there again!

We would love for you to pop by if you're in the area, come and say hi or stay for a cuppa.

Email us at admin@covyfc.org to let us know!

Prayer evening

We are really excited to be gathering next Monday to pray together.

We would love to invite you to join us to come and pray for youth work in our nation, our city, our churches and our schools.

We believe that prayer is vital to all that we do and that this will be a significant evening as we pray for young people!

Come along for this interactive prayer space, it would be great to see you there.

Queens Road Baptist Church - 7.30pm - Monday 28th November







National Youth Ministry Conference

Steph had a brilliant time at the National Youth Minsitry Conference last weekend! It was a great space to get inspired and refeshed from great teaching, fantastic worship and time with God. We would love to invite you you to go with us next year! Tickets are on special offer till the end of November. Email us at admin@covyfc.org if you'd like to join us, or if you want to know more!

Book in today! 24th - 26th November 2023.

Church Partnership Update

Steph had the privilege of seeing 4 of the young people from St Catherine's church, confirmed this month! We love getting to see young people declaring their faith!

Steph has also started mentoring at Ernesford Grange this month, which is going well. This has also led to young people attending the Youth Cafe in St James, Whitley, which is really exciting!

Prayer Points

- We pray for upcoming Christmas events in December, that people would encounter Jesus in a fresh way.
- Continue to pray for the CYFC trustees as they lead the organisation and are looking at staff appointments in 2023.
- We pray for energy for staff and students, as they head towards the end of this term.
- Pray that God would continue to widen our reach in the city and give us the right connections for all we are doing.







Thanking God for...

- The opportunity for Steph & Catherine to train with Coventry Rise again this month.
 This helps equip the team for our work in schools.
- For new connections with schools and leaders in Coventry.
- For many organisations supporting and equipping youth leaders, for innovative resources.

Giving...

If you receive our newsletters regularly and feel in your heart you would like to take an extra step of faith and support us financially, you can do so either on a monthly basis or a one off gift by **CLICKING HERE.**

Stay Connected...

Besides our newsletter, we regularly update our supporters with what we are getting up to on our social media accounts. If you use Facebook or Instagram-just type in CovYFC to find our accounts and stay updated with our weekly posts or better yet - let a young person know how to follow us!

Follow Our Social Media











